
 

 

 

 

 

SHIRLEY HIGH SCHOOL PERFORMING ARTS COLLEGE 
“Striving for Excellence” 

PERFORMING ARTS SCHOLARSHIP  
DANCE, DRAMA, MUSIC 

SEPTEMBER 2025 
Scholarship members will be entitled to: 

 Subsidised theatre trips home and abroad 
Subsidised Lamda/Dance/Singing or Instrumental lessons 

Equipment and training resources 
First class career advice and professional opportunities 

Significant exposure to the cultural capital of Performing Arts! 
 

This unique scholarship in Performing Arts offers pupils exciting opportunities to enhance their confidence and          
creative ability. We expect our scholars to achieve professional standards in all areas of specialism and            

demonstrate their talents both inside and outside of our school. 

Our Vision: 
To develop aspirational learners who strive for excellence academically, creatively and culturally, benefitting from a wide 

range of opportunities led by inspirational educators. 

Our Mission: 
Shirley High School’s mission is to offer a high quality education to all learners within an inclusive and respectful environment. 

An environment where all are consistently challenged and supported to be successful well rounded global citizens. 

Please check our website for further details on the application process - www.shirley.croydon.sch.uk 
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Our Mission: 
Shirley High School’s mission is to offer a high quality education to all learners within an inclusive and respectful environment. 

An environment where all are consistently challenged and supported to be successful well rounded global citizens. 

Applications  for our Performing Arts Scholarship open July 2024, closing 

date  Monday 7 October 2024. Please see our website for further            

information www.shirley.croydon.sch.uk  

Join us for our Open Evening  

THURSDAY 3 OCTOBER 2024 

BETWEEN 5.00 pm & 7.30 pm 

Keep up to date with what’s happening at  

Shirley High School. Follow us  on   


